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HI FAMILIES OF ST COLUMBA'S,

COP26

I hope you had a good half term and have found it easy to get back to school routines. I’m
sure you may have heard about the enormous conference that is taking place in Glasgow at
the moment – COP26. Maybe you have been talking about the environment/climate at
school or at home. There is an interesting little film from the BBC with young people asking
the question: Is the Church doing enough about climate change/climate justice? Mums and
Dads can have a look and see if it something to share with you.
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/av/science-environment-56001191

Remembrance Sunday
Remember, Sunday 14th November is also Sunday School 
Sunday. Service starts at 10.45am with our young people in
church for the Act of Remembrance, before leaving for their 
activities downstairs. They will return before the end of 
service to place their crafted poppies at the communion table. Remembrance Sunday is a
significant one for many people and having our children involved is an important part of it.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/av/science-environment-56001191


Christmas Card 2021

As you know we asked for Christmas card designs for a St Columba’s 2021 Christmas card
to send a message of LIGHT, HOME & HOPE to all our church members at the end of a long
and sometimes difficult year. Congratulations to Annie Gairdner whose design we will use
this year. We love it and are sure it will bring a smile to many faces. Thank you.

Weekend activities
Thank you to Fiona for this week’s activities. Have fun with them. 
https://sundayschoolzone.com/bible-story/jesus-taught-about-giving/

If you are in church this Sunday look out for Cassius, Joshua and Mia – the three babies who
will be baptised on Sunday. Could be noisy!

Have a lovely weekend
Angus & The Sunday School Team

https://sundayschoolzone.com/bible-story/jesus-taught-about-giving/

